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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 4 DECEMBER 2019 

 
We will be relocating the temporary BBQ’s from the centre of the Eveleigh Green to the new 
Cultural Landscape Garden, which will be completed end January 2020. Please note we have 
4 new BBQ’s located north of the children’s play area. (see below map for location). 
 
What to expect: 
Commencing Monday, we will dismantle the and relocate the BBQ’s. Following this we will 
remove the awning protection and concreate slab. 
 
Work duration: 
The work is scheduled to commence on Monday 16th December. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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